
WELLS PHARMACEUTICAL OUTSOURCING, LLC 
1214 SW 33rd Avenue 

Ocala, Florida 34474 
October 30, 2020 

 
Via Email: Steve.Weiland@deo.myflorida.com 
 
Steve Weiland, CPM 
Bureau Chief / Compliance and Accountability  
Division of Strategic Business Development 
107 E. Madison Street, MSC-80 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
 

Re: Wells Pharmaceutical Outsourcing, LLC 
Notice of Invocation Option to Extend 

 
Mr. Weiland: 
 
My name is Jason McLaren and serve as General Counsel to Wells Pharmaceutical Outsourcing, LLC 
(“Company”). As you are aware, on September 14, 2018 the Company entered into a Qualified Target 
Industry Tx Refund Agreement (“Agreement”) with the Florida Department of Economic 
Opportunity (DEO). Pursuant to section 6(m) the Company would like to invoke its Option to extend 
the Job Creation Schedule, the Tax Refund Schedule, the Job Maintenance Period, and the Expiration 
Date by twelve (12) months. The Company requests the Push Option be exercised for the 2019 period.  
 
In accordance with the terms of the Agreement, the Company has submitted a request to obtain the 
consent of the Ocala/Marion County Chamber of Economic Partnership. 
 
Should you require any further information please contact me directly as JMcLaren@nfcllc.com or in 
the alternative you may reach me at (617)-435-7375. Thank you for your time and courtesy in handling 
this matter accordingly. 
 
         Best regards, 
 
 
         ______________________ 
         Jason McLaren, Esq. 
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